
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 
 
July 6th, 1927. 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction met in regular 
session at 7:30 o'clock P.M. Those present and answering at roll 
call were Councilmen Rogers, Hall, Ellison, Meders, Bear, 
Moslander, City Manager Thompson, City Attorney Hinman, City 
Clerk Niles. City Councilman Penberthy was absent. 
 
The minutes of the regular meeting held June 15th, and the 
regular adjourned meeting held June 29th were read and approved. 
 
Petitions for paving Ouray Avenue from Sixth to Seventh Streets, 

and Gunnison from Sixth to Seventh Streets were presented by the 
Clerk. On motion of Councilman Rogers, seconded by Councilman 
Ellison, the petitions were ordered checked and filed. Motion 
carried. 
 
Mr. Jos. S. Ingram of the Concrete Products Co. came before the 
Council and made a proposition to them concerning some pipe which 
he has for sale. Councilman Rogers moved, seconded by Councilman 
Hall, and duly carried, that this matter be referred to the City 
Manager. 
 
Whether the City was to do the graveling in Proposed Paving 
District no. 18, or whether contracts are to be let was discussed 
at great length. Councilman Rogers moved, seconded by Councilman 

Hall, that the City Manager be instructed to make a study of the 
equipment that would be necessary for the City to invest in, 
before they could do the work, and report to them as soon as 
possible. Motion carried. 
 
The matter of selling and shooting off fireworks in the City was 
discussed. Councilman Ellison moved, Councilman Rogers seconded 
that the City Manager be instructed to notify merchants that the 
fireworks ordinance will be enforced another year. 
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, on 
motion of Councilman Ellison, seconded by Councilman Meders, the 
meeting adjourned. 
 

/s/  
Helen C. Niles 
City Clerk 


